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Attorneys Discuss New Federal Partnership That Shines
Spotlight On Workplace Safety And Health Programs
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In a bylined article published in Medical Journal-Houston, Chantell Foley and Alba Aviles discuss

what employers should know about an agreement between the National Labor Relations Board

(NLRB) and the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA), which will enhance

information sharing and cross-agency consultations, training, outreach, and education.

To read the article visit Medical Journal-Houston.
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